District Court Disclaimer

Pend Oreille County District Court makes every effort to ensure that this web site is a current
and accurate representation of the work of the District Court and that use of the site is easy and
risk-free.

However, the County and District Court personnel make no warranty, express or implied,
regarding the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in the site. This is
because the law and procedures change over time. The information presented here should not
be used as a substitute for professional advice and/or verification of current law and court
procedures. To assist you, a companion “Law Links” page contains links to legal websites,
including the Washington State Courts homepage, so that you can verify and update current
Washington law and practices. Contact the Pend Oreille County District Court with any
questions about local court services and procedures at 509-447-4110.

The County does not accept liability for any damage or injury caused by the use of this site,
including but not limited to: failure of performance, error, omission, interruption, effect, delay
and operation of transmission, computer virus, or on-line failure. Users of the site must take
responsibility for any effect downloading of materials, especially from linked sites, may have on
their computers or data contained within their computers. Provision of a link to an external site
does not constitute an endorsement of that site.
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